
 

     
 
 
 

Friday 10th November 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been lovely welcoming families back this week following the half term break.  Children have 
returned settled and ready to learn and we have much to be proud of this week.   

We have enjoyed our second tour for prospective EYFS parents, which was very well-attended, with 
many visitors commenting positively on the tour and how calm, settled and welcoming our school and 
pupils are.  We have also enjoyed visits to the local library and welcomed parents in for a further 
Reading Café.   

We have also, this week, received highly positive external feedback on our Phonics (Sounds Write) and 
reading provision, demonstrating the hard work and dedication of our staff and the firm foundations we 
are setting, working in partnership with parents, to support children in their reading journey.  It was 
particularly recognised how engaged parents are with recording home reading in 
pupil planners – thank you for your support with this. 

To mark Remembrance Day this week we led an assembly for key stage one and 
two, reflecting on why we commemorate this day and the importance of the 
poppy.  Today we created space in the day to reflect further with a minute’s 
silence, closing with a lovely rendition of the Last Post being played by Ivy 
Pannell.  

Looking ahead to the coming weeks, our parents’ evenings are fast-approaching on Monday 20th and 
Tuesday 21st November.  The bookings are now 
live – please do see Class Dojo and emails for the 
booking links.  

If you have any questions relating to your child, or 
key messages for your class teacher, please do 
contact them via a message on Class Dojo or using 
admin@placefarm.org.uk. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs McConnell 
Head of School  
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Upcoming Dates: 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

November 
16th November:  Reception 2023 Open Event for prospective Early Years parents 9.15am 
                              Year 3 parents maths session 3:30pm in the hall  
                              Reading Café for 3SJ -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              2SA Haverhill library visit 
20th November:  Parents’ Evening (3.45-7.30) – bookings live 
21st November:  Parents’ Evening (3.45-5.30)  - as above 
23rd November:  Year 2 parents maths session 3:30pm in the hall  
                              Reading Café for 3KM -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              2LA Haverhill library visit 
24th November: Year 6 Trip to Mosque 
30th November:  Reception 2023 Open Event for prospective Early Years parents 9.15am 
                              Year 1 parents maths session 3:30pm in the hall  
                              1ED Haverhill library visit 
                              Year 2 Great Fire of London workshop 
 
December 
4th December:    Year 1 Church visit 
7th December:    Reading Café for 4RG -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              1ES Haverhill library visit 
13th December:  Year 3 Stone Age experience day 
14th December:  Reading Café for 4KM -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              Rainbow Haverhill library visit 
15th December:  Carols on the playground and Christmas in Day – more information to follow 
19th December:  EYFS and Year 1 Christmas Nativity  
20th December:  EYFS and Year 1 Christmas Nativity 
School term ends 21st December 
 
January 
3rd January:    PD Day – school closed 
4th January:   Spring terms starts – (Thursday)  
11th January: Reading Café for 5JG -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
18th January: Reading Café for 5CM -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
24th January: Year 6 Residential to Manor Adventure (until 26th January) 
 
 
February 
1st February:   Reading Café for 0AP -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
8th February:   Reading Café for 0LP -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
15th February: Reading Café for 6EJ -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
Half term: 19th-23rd February 
29th February: Reading Café for 6SL -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Children in Need 

Friday 17th November is Children in Need. This year, 

the children should come to school dressed in school 

uniform as normal, but alongside this they may 

wear: 

- an accessory that is spotty, striped or yellow 

and/or 

-  A brightly coloured t-shirt alongside their uniform 

(rather than a shirt and tie). 

We are not specifying a donation of any given 

amount; we would be grateful for any donations to 

this worthy cause. 

There will also be a cake sale on the playground after 

school. We are asking, if possible, for children to 

bring cakes in for us to sell. We would need these in 

from Wednesday onwards to be sold on Friday. These 

can be handed to your child’s class teacher. 

We hope you will take part! 

 



 

 



 

 
 



 

Flu Immunisation information 
This is the link for giving consent for your child to have the flu vaccine (mentioned in the poster below): 
https://eastanglia.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/suffolk 
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